
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

 

 

15th April 2021 

 

To all Parents of students from KG-1 to Class 12  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

At present due to the increase in Covid-19 cases, it is absolutely necessary for us to 

take extraordinary precautions in school.    

In case you require anything kindly send a mail to the following. 

1) For all academic related matters, please write to the Principal or the Vice 

Principal to the following email ids : 

 

principal@indianschool.com 

viceprncipal@indianschool.com / isgsreekumar@gmail.com 

 

2) For accounts related matter, please write to the Finance Department : 

 

bushrariyas23@gmail.com 

 

3) For Admin related matter, please write to thanalgvr@yahoo.com 

In case it is absolutely necessary for you to come to school, kindly seek a prior 

appointment.  

 

With best wishes 

 

 

Principal 
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